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Hi Korben, have you ever been interviewed for the 

newsletter before?  Nope, never.  I don’t really know how to 

do this.  It’s ok, I’m just going to ask you a few questions so 

we can get to know you better.  Here, we will start with an 

easy question: How old are you?  I’m 10 and in 4th grade. 4th 

grade, that’s awesome!  Whose class are you in?  I’m in Mr. 

Dolan’s class.  I really like him because he’s funny.  Comedy 

makes everything better!  What’s your favorite subject in 

school?  Reading but I don’t really like to read outside of 

school.  That’s ok, I love to read but I didn’t figure that out 

until I was in college.  What’s your favorite color?  Blue.  Blue 

is awesome but pink is my favorite color!  What’s your 

favorite thing to do outside of school?  Video games!  Apex 

Legends is my favorite!  Oh, I’ve never heard of that, but it 

must be fun!  Ok, one last question:  Are you excited for the 

football game? Yes!!  We’re going to win!!  Go 

Hawks!! 

   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Fishy 

Friends 

 
 

Here in Albuquerque, we don’t have access 

to a lot of water, which means we don’t get 

to see a lot of fish.  Although we went to 

our own aquarium before winter break, we 

were not very excited by the colors and 

varieties, because our aquarium is filled 

with the fish native to the southwest.   

 

 
So, to brighten up our afternoon and our 

“fish tanks,” we decided to make some 

fishy friends of our own.  By making our 

own fish, we could decide on the colors 

and designs!   

 

 
 

While enjoying our creativity and fish 

making skills, we also explored our fishy 

face imitation abilities! 

 

Have some fishy fun at home!  Take 

pictures of your fishy creations and 

fishy faces and put them on our 

Facebook page: 

 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/38

6104379158917/?ref=share 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Make your own 

stress ball! 

 
Life is stressful, being a kid can be 

stressful too!  There is school, 

homework, science projects, playdates.  

And don’t even get me started on band 

practice, swim lessons, jiu jitsu, chess 

club and team practices!   

 
The good news is, that in our modern 

age, there are many tools for working out 

stress!  We can go for a walk or to the 

gym, we can read a book or perhaps write 

one.  But one of the simplest or easiest 

ways to get rid of stress, is with a stress 

ball! 

 

Here is what you will 

need: 

• Balloons (white make for easier 

decorating) 

• Sharpies 

• Flour 

• Spoons 

• A small funnel 

 

Here is what you will 

do: 

• Use sharpies to decorate your 

balloon (allow time for the ink to 

dry 

• Place funnel in the balloon 

opening 

• Spoon the desired amount of flour 

into the balloon (probably about a 

half cup 

• Tie off your balloon and enjoy 

your stress reducing tool! 
 

 

 

 



 

Field Trip: 

UNM Maxwell Museum

 

With our last field trip having been 

cancelled due to unforeseen bus 

complications, we wanted to make extra 

sure that this week’s field trip was 

amazing! 

So, this week, we went off in exploration 

of the knowledge of ancient lands and 

historic methods of making clothes and 

tapestries!   

We journeyed to the University of New 

Mexico Maxwell Museum (the 

Anthropology museum), where we 

received a guided tour on human 

ancestors and a minute story telling on 

the history of weaving!  And, to top off a 

truly fantastic field trip, the museum 

even sent us home with our very own 

beginning weaver kits so we can perfect 

the craft at home!   

We learned so much and had so much 

fun that we were exhausted on our trip 

back to school! 

For our next Field Trip day on March 

8tgh, we will actually stay here at school.  

The kids from North Star Children’s 

Choice will come to us for a big football 

game!  Don’t forget to wear your Hawks 

gear!!  Go Hawks!! 

 


